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I am in strong opposition to this bill. It would create criminals overnight for firearm 

parts that are in common use in Oregon. With a severe punishment. It also tramples 

on our right to own and carry firearms, and firearm accessories, that are protected by 

the US and Oregon constitutions.  

 

Additionally. Adding restrictions to licensed concealed carry holders creates 

confusion and could lead to many people getting arrested and charged. No changes 

to the Concealed carry laws should be implemented. 


